
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
ENTRANCE HYMN(SUNG)  578 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 619 
COMMUNION HYMN 510 
RECESSIONAL HYMN* 655 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
MAY 27TH, 2017  THROUGH  JUNE 4TH,  2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 
the gifts. 

05-27    4:00 PM   Donald Malloy – The Family 
Orlando Caruso –The Parisioners of St. 
Joseph 
Victoria (Vicky) Stankevich – Linda & 
Allen Frament 
Al & Betty Sarnowski – The Family 

05-28    9:00 AM Dominick Donato – The Family 
Claudine Lull-Barber – Mom & Dad 
Mary E. Luberda – The Luberda Family 
Betty & Datus Roberge – The Family 

05-29    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
05-30    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
05-31    7:30 AM Daniel & Anne Dippo – daughter, 

Debbie 
Helen Drzewicki – Jerry & Cathy 

06-01    7:30 AM Rose Newcomb – The Family 
06-02    7:30 AM Former Employees of Preston Trucking 

Company – Richard Sargalis 
06-03    4:00 PM Anne V. Dippo – daughter, Debbie 

Diamond & MaryAnn Romano– The 
Zuppa Family 
Carmine Isabella – The Family 

06-04    9:00 AM Robert Callahan – The Offertory 
Counters 
Jim & Carolyn LaCoss (60th Wedding 
Anniversary) – Peter & Kathleen Quinn 
Emilia Benny – Mr. & Mrs. Anthony 
DiCarlo 
Regina Lomini – Her Family 

 

 
 

             Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon.  05/29 Acts 19:1-8                                  Jn 16:29-33 
Tues. 05/30 Acts 20:17-27                             Jn  17:1-11a 
Wed.  05/31 Zep 3:14-18a                              Lk 1:39-56 
Thur.  06/01 Acts 22:30;23:6-11                    Jn 17:20-26 
Fri.     06/02 Acts 25:13b-21                           Jn 21:15-19 
Sat.    06/03 Acts 28:16-20, 30-31                 Jn 21:20-25 
Sun.   06/04 Acts 2:1-11/1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 Jn 20:19-23 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JUNE 3RD   AND  4TH ,  2017 
     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 
LECTOR K. DeMarco E. Yager 
CUP 1 K. Brooks P. Granger 
CUP 2 B. Corlew T. Cappuccitti 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 R. Kruk K. Sroczynski 
BREAD 3 D. Kruk R. Higgins 
BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 
CUP 3 S. Ernst A. Schnore 
CUP 4 B. Keegan H. Burke 
SERVER J. Janack W. Schnore 
SERVER  K. Ostrander 
GREETER C. Gregoire P. Buczkowski 

 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS: 5/15-5/21/17 

Offertory  $ 3,951.00 ENVELOPE USERS 138 
CHILDREN            2.45   
ASCENSION            8.00   
DEBT REDUCTION          10.00   
EVANGELIST          18.00   
DONATIONS        285.00   
FUNDRAISING   10,602.55    
TOTAL INCOME $14,877.00 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,877.09 
 Next weekend’s second collection will be for 
Debt Reduction.   Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those in 
hospitals and nursing homes and all of 
our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 
friends and those who have died recently, 
especially, Molly Caruso and Anthony 

Gugliuzza, husband of Viola.    We also pray for men 
and women in our armed forces who are serving our 
country. 
 

                 The Week Ahead 
Thurs.  6/1 Pastoral Council – 7 PM - C 

 
 
 



SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER                                                                                                                 MAY 28, 2017 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Thank you to all the volunteers 
that served the evening meal 

at City Mission on May 18th.  
Many thanks to the volunteers who baked and frosted 
the cakes as well as the delivery man – you make the 
meal special with your behind the scenes service.  The 
next opportunity to serve the evening meal is Tuesday, 
June 20th ~~ Watch the bulletin for sign-up details. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Next Sunday after the 9:00AM liturgy we will 
be having coffee hour.  Please plan on 
staying after mass for a cup of coffee, a 

bite to eat and spend a little time with your 
fellow parishioners.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
concluded last weekend.  We would like 
to thank our volunteers who led the 
children in worship this past season:  
Kevin & Audra Burke (also with the help 
of their sons on many occasions!), 

Babette Grey, Christina Klejsmyt, Donna Mayer, Claire 
& Julianna Vadney and Ginger Zingelewicz.  We are 
grateful to these people for making this program 
possible.  We would like to start again in September 
with the weekend after Labor Day, but are in need of 
volunteers to do so.    Please consider helping with 
this ministry especially if your children have benefited 
from it.  Please contact Deb Griffith (Tel. 518-393-
3168 or email debgriffith@verizon.net) for more 
information. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We continue to get closer to our $68,853 
Assessment Goal.  As of May 23rd, we 
have 189 families that have pledged or 
given $51,815 toward the 2017 Appeal.  
Please remember that pledges or gifts 

made be made online at www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  
With everyone’s help, we can wrap up this Appeal 
before summer! 

 
  Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
 
 
 

                                            
Registration forms have been given to all families 
currently participating in the Faith Formation Program.  
Please complete and return these papers as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you have a child entering First Grade in September 
or a child in Grades 2 through 5 who did not attend 
classes here this past year and you would like to 
enroll them for the coming year, please contact the 
Office of Faith Formation and Youth Ministry (374-
3382) and the paperwork will be sent to you.  Timely 
registration is crucial to having sufficient staffing and 
materials in place when classes resume in the Fall.  
Thank you. 

 
Once again, many thanks to everyone 
who contributed in any way to the 
success of our annual Tag, Treasure & 
Bake Sale ~ we were able to raise 
$10,476.25!  Thanks to Tom Hyland 

who led the effort of this year’s sale.  Congratulations 
also to the following raffle winners:  Owen Burke 
(Amazon), Sandy Ryder (Applebee’s), Joe Nous 
(Applebee’s), Pat Rourke (DeMarco’s Pizza, Hannaford 
& Mohawk Taproom), Lucy Burdich (Gabriel’s), Ciara 
Molumby (Jade Bistro), Phyllis Boyd (Panera Bread), 
Dianne Johnson (Scotia Diner), Denise Hyland 
(Stewart’s), Paul Wilson (Subway), Rick Svec (Turf 
Tavern) and the winner of the 50/50 ($100) was 
Phyllis Boyd!  As always, through careful packing & 
sorting, we were able to help the following 
organizations with donations after the sale:  ARC, 
Bethesda House, City Mission, Electric City Bike 
Rescue, Habitat Restore, Home Furnishings, Salvation 
Army and Washington Irving School.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 
scheduled for Tuesday, May 30th.  All 
orders must be at the Parish Office by 

9:00 am.   Order forms may be found on the bulletin 
boards in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Included in your set of boxed envelopes is 
an envelope designated for “Father’s 
Day”.  This envelope may be used for a 

donation in honor or memory of all fathers.  On 
Father’s Day weekend, these envelopes will be 
banded together and placed on the altar in memory & 
honor of all fathers.  There are additional envelopes 
available in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 


